BROOKHAVEN NATIONAL LABORATORY
ASSOCIATED UNIVERSITIES, INC.

Upton, New York 11973

Department of Nuclear Energy (516) 345

May 5, 1980

Mr. Robert E. Browning

High Level Waste Technical
Development Branch

Division of Waste Management

Mail Stop SS-965

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Browning,

Enclosed is a letter report titled, "Status Report on Leachability,
Structural Integrity, and Radiation Stability of Organic Ion Exchange Resins
Solidified in Cement and Cement With Additives."

Sincerely,
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Donald G. Schwe1tze 2 Head
Nuclear Waste Management Division
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Enclosure

cc: F. Arsenault
R. E. Browning
J. Davis
T. Johnson
J. C. Malaro
J. B. Martin
R. D. Smith
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